
                                                                       Student Activities 

                  Board Report

          The 21st Century After School Tutoring Program is providing In-Person tutorial services at the 
following centers Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - Browning High 
School and Babb Elementary School will be available soon. Staff will be offering tutoring services (all 
subjects), STEM, STREAM Experiments/Activities (Science, Technology, Reading, Arts & Math) Family 
engagement activities, College Career opportunities will be offered weekly. Time and days vary at each 
center.

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht Open Gym is offered Monday – Thursdays 6:00pm-10:00pm at BMS. BHS weightroom is 
now at BMS Monday – Thursdays 5:00pm – 8:30pm. 

Mrs. Larson - Since being at the Middle School EE-KAH-KI-MAHT open gym has been very successful . 
We are now open from 6-10 pm Monday – Thursday and are currently serving over 40 plus students 
nightly. The student attendance has mostly been depending on the weather, but for the majority 
attendance has been consistent. The students look forward to the open gym and the fun they have here. 
We recently had a half court contest where 3 prizes were given out to the winners. We hope to have 
more contests in the near future. Recently we have collaborated with the Sophomore Class and 
Spookanapii program to put on a Valentines dance, all proceeds will go towards Prom. On Sunday 
2/18/24 we also collaborated with Siyeh Communications with their community event “Free Throw 
Showdown”” our staff had a great time helping with this event, and were allowed to participate. 
     
Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht after school program for K-5th grade’s have started BES Gym Monday –Thursday 
3:15pm-5:00pm We do have transportation to bring students safely home. 

Ashey Bull Calf – Our BES tutoring is located in the south lobby we have been averaging 15/20 students 
a night, we offer tutoring/homework help/Reading-library/STEM on Thursdays. We recently started 
taking our students to the swimming pool on Thurdays for their recreation/exercise until we can get 
back into the gym. 

Ms. Sangray & Ms. Bragg - At Napi we have a routine that we follow each week. We have our snack 
time and discuss how our day in school went.  Afterwards, we will do choral reading together. We have a 
book series that we have been reading.  At this time we are reading our second book of this series.  The 
students really enjoy these series. We then work on math for about 20 minutes. Finally we work on art 
and craft or go and support our classmates when games are going on. `We have a lot of fun learning about 
one another as a family . Our students’ social skills and academics have been improving in school. We are 
very proud of the many accomplishments they have made while attending AfterSchool tutoring. 

Ms.Burns & Ms.Hall - For the month of January BMS hosted a Night of the Arts family 
engagement event, in which families were invited in to do a variety of STEM activities and Art 
projects with their students.  It was a successful event and we are in the process of planning 
our next event for February 29th. 
With sports coming to an end, we did see a bit of a decline in our numbers however we have 
been working closely with teachers to get our students that need support back to tutoring for 
academic improvement.



Mrs. Boyce & Ms. Dorsey - BHS Tutoring has seen students succeed in subjects such as math, science, 
and English. They come in sporadically and often want to have their friends with them. We're so happy to 
see our small group of high schoolers getting "locked in" and socializing. We're excited for midterms and 
the crowds it brings, but we're mostly grateful for the small group of students that come in and entertain 
us each week. 21st CCLC collaborated with Buffalo Hide Academy and took 20 students to Missoula to 
tour the University. Students had a full access/tour of the University & Native center; they were also 
invited to the N7 Griz game that evening. This Trip was such a great opportunity for them.

Now that spring is around the corner, we are excited for more outdoor activities for the students soon.

Pictures Attached

Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf

Student Activities Coordinator


